
  
July 2017 

 
Excursion to the UOW Science Centre and Planetarium 

  
Dear parents and caregivers,  
 
Students in 2/3, have an exciting opportunity to visit the Science Centre and Planetarium located at the 
University of Wollongong’s Innovation Campus in Week 5 of this term.  
 
Students will spend two hours at the centre and will have the opportunity to explore over 100 interactive 
exhibits which demonstrate science, engineering and technology in action as well as more exhibits on 
dinosaurs, fossils, illusions, motors and electricity. We will watch both a science show and a planetarium 
show (watching day turn into night as well as exploring stars and constellations). 
 
After the session, we will walk to Stuart Park to have lunch and explore the new park facilities with teachers 
as our guides, before heading back to school.  We expect to return to school before 2:35pm. 
 

When : Monday 14 August 2017 

Time :  Students must be at school by 8:55am for an 9:10am departure.  
Cost :  $20 (includes entry to the Science Centre and Planetarium as well as bus fare)  

 

Students should bring a small backpack containing their recess, lunch, water bottle, a jumper and a raincoat 

or waterproof jacket in case of rain.  

 
We look forward to what is sure to be a fantastic learning opportunity.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Daryl Hurd (Organising Teacher)   
Accompanying teacher: Mrs Whyte 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please complete and return with payment to the office by Friday 11 August 2017.  
 
I give permission for my child ________________________ to travel by bus to the Wollongong Science 
Centre and Planetarium and walk to Stuart Park for lunch on Monday 14 August 2017.  
 
Enclosed is payment of $20 
 
Signed __________________________________   Date_________________ 


